NOTRE DAME SEMINARY

OFFICE OF THE RECTOR

February 10, 2017

Dear Mr. Reinte and Brother Knights:

On behalf of the community and faculty here at Notre Dame Seminary and in my
own name, thank you for extraordinary and generous gift of $11,000.00 (check:
14863) from the state Knights of Columbus for the annual missionary initiative
that we sponsor for our new seminarians.

We appreciated the presentation made to us by the officers and for your kind words
of support for our priestly formation program. Please know that we do not take
your generosity for granted and appreciate the many ways in which the Knights of
Columbus support the seminarians and priests of our Church.

Please know that all members of the Knights and your families will be remembered
in our prayers, particularly during the celebration of Mass.

With appreciation and gratitude for all that you do, and asking God’s blessings
upon the apostolate and mission of the Knights of Columbus, I am

Very ReNerend James A. Wehner, S.T.D.
Rec resident

Mr. James Reinte
Louisiana State Council
Knights of Columbus
P.O. Box 51166
Lafayette, LA 70505
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